
 

Presentation night  

 Now at Pyree Hall due to 
uncertain weather 

 
After much discussion it has been decided that our presentation night will be held at Pyree Hall, 
on the corner of Greenwell Point Rd and Pyree Lane, Pyree (right hand side of Greenwell Point 
Road if heading to Greenwell Point.) Please contact the school if you need further directions.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this change may cause but believe this is the most suitable 
option given the weather forecast this week. (Murphy’s law will mean it will probably be a lovely 
dry evening, however it will now be held at Pyree Hall regardless of the weather.)    
 
Students are asked to be at the hall at 5:45pm for a 6:00 start.  
 
All students will be attending a rehearsal at the hall during the day on Wednesday, There 
is a permission note attached that will need to be returned tomorrow. The school will cover 
the cost of the bus so there is no expense to parents.  
 
At the conclusion of presentation night, guests are welcome to stay for a light supper. We will 
be utilising the hall’s tea and coffee making facilities and crockery and ask interested parents to 
bring a plate of something to share.     
 
Thank you to the committee of the Pyree Hall for kindly accommodating our request to use their 
facilities. We look forward to a lovely evening with the Terara School community.  
 
Many thanks, 
Rod 

                                    
 Phone: 44216034      20 Millbank Road, Terara.            Fax: 44231752 

 

TERARA TIMESTERARA TIMESTERARA TIMES   



Dear all, 
Staff and students are busy preparing for this Wednesday’s 
presentation night at PYREE HALL. Students are to be at the hall in 
their uniform (no hat) at 5:45pm ready for a 6pm start.   
 
Presentation Night is an evening the children and staff always look 
forward to as it is a celebration of the fantastic achievements 
throughout the year.  It is hoped that all our children and their 
families can attend. 
 

*** 
 

Another highly anticipated end of year event is the Year 6 farewell, 
which will be held this Friday evening at 6pm. We know this is a very 
important event for our school leaders and one they will look back on 
with great fondness. Please remember though that this is not the 
Oscars and dress should be appropriate for students of this age.  
Enjoy your special evening Year 6 students.  
 

*** 
 
Next Monday our primary students who have maintained excellent 
behaviour throughout the year will be attending Jamberoo as their 
end of year reward.  All attending students participated in a 
swimming assessment last Friday and will be given appropriate 
wristbands to identify their competency in water activities.  
 
Infants students will also be enjoying the day with an in-school 
excursion comprising of the Friendly Games finale and a celebration 
party.  
 
Have a great week, 
Rod White 

                                    
 Phone: 44216034      20 Millbank Road, Terara.            Fax: 44231752 

TERM 4 
WEEK 9 

Monday 6th 
December. 

 
Wednesday 

Presentation Night at  
Pyree Hall- 6pm 

 
Thursday 

Scripture performance 
Thank you morning tea 

After School Sport 
 

Friday   
Year 6 farewell 

 
Next Monday 13th 

Friendly Games (K-2) 
Jamberoo (3-6) 

 
Next Wednesday 15th  

Final Day of School 

 

TERARA TIMESTERARA TIMESTERARA TIMES   

Come along to our 
presentation night 
at the Pyree Hall 
this Wednesday 
8th December, 



Parent Helper Morning Tea 
A reminder that everyone who has assisted 
the school in any way throughout the year is 
welcome to join us for a thank you morning 
tea this Thursday, commencing at 10:30am.  
 
Please complete the attached slip and return 
it to school by Wednesday. If you are unable 
to attend but things change at the last 
minute we’d love to have you join us even if 
your slip is not returned! 
 
This Thursday the Catholic and Anglican 
scripture classes will be hosting a small 
performance at 9:30am. Parents and family 
members are most welcome to attend. 
 
Active After School Sport 
As mentioned in last week’s bulletin the final 
After School Sport session will be held this 
Thursday (not Wednesday) to avoid a clash 
with our presentation night.  
 
Thank you to the students and coaches who 
have participated throughout the term. 
 
Star of Bethlehem  
Well done to all the students who returned 
their amazing stars for display at 
Presentation Night. If students have not 
decorated the star please return it unused 
by the end of this week. 
 
Surveys 
Thank you to parents who have returned 
surveys for our end of year evaluations. If 
you have not done so, please return them this 
week. 
K/1  
 
Bu Ferry would like all  home reader books 
and yellow recording books returned this 
week. Please ensure your child brings a 
strong plastic bag to school so they can bring 
home work books from this year. 

Last chance in RSPCA raffle 
Our Orangutan raffle will be drawn this Friday 
morning. Lots of prizes! Tickets are 50c each. This 
raffle is to raise money for the critically 
endangered Orangutan. Thank you to everyone who 
has purchased a ticket. 
 
Junior RSPCA Christmas Animal Food Hamper 
This Friday is the last day to bring in animal food 
for the Nowra Animal Shelter. 
“Good people love animals, better people help them.” 
Thank you to everyone who donated an item. 
 
P&C Patter 
Last Tuesday night Mrs Belinda Walker presented a 
very informative speech on the review of funding 
for public schools. The P & C would like to extend 
our thanks to Belinda for her time it is appreciated. 
  
We the parents and caregivers are invited to 
participate in a survey that will assist the 
governments to direct funding to the major areas 
the appropriate amount of funding. 
 
The website we all need to visit to be heard is 
www.forourfuture.nswtf.org.au. This vital for our 
childrens education and the teachers who do an 
amazing job. 
 
As the year comes to an end, I would like take this 
opportunity wish all our families the very best for 
the festive season, stay safe and enjoy your time 
with your loved ones. 
 
 Date to remember February 9th 2011, this will be 
the first P & C meeting for the new school year. 
Have a great week. 
Belinda Chittleborough 
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